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MEETING OF TERENURE/RATHFARNHAM AREA COMMITTEE (2)

Tuesday 9th  January, 2007
Motion No. 2
Motion: Councillor John Lahart
"That the Manager detail the recent tree surgery fiasco at Boden Wood."
Report:
The removal of trees at Boden Wood was undertaken following representations made to the Parks  Department from a resident living in the small cottages adjoining Boden Wood.  The trees in question were evergreen Leylandii that were located directly along the boundary wall between Boden Wood and the cottages.

Upon examination of the resident’s complaint, the request was considered reasonable as the trees were too large and essentially blocking light.  In addition, if they were not removed now, it was likely that their roots could in time cause damage to the wall.  This evergreen tree is normally planted and maintained as hedging but regrettably these specimens were far too large to facilitate their modification into a hedge.  It should be noted that the rate of growth of Leylandii trees is approximately one metre (3 feet) per year.  

The Parks  Department arranged removal of the evergreen trees only and has left a number of deciduous trees in place.  These will now have a better chance to develop and will have more seasonal interest.  It is proposed in consultation with residents to plant additional trees and shrubs on this open space during the current planting season.

_1013591182

